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Dear Duke Harry and Duchess Meghan, 
 

We are the students of a small Primary School in the south of Poland. 
We often see you on television and we love watching you travelling to 
different countries. We are happy to know you are interested in situation of 
children all over the world. 
 

The news about you expecting a baby was incredible! We wonder if it is a 
boy or a girl and what name will you choose. We hope you will have wo-
nerful days with loads of love together with your baby. 
 

May you have success waiting ahead. 
 

 

 

 

 

         Yours Sincerely 

 


